
From: The African Nova Scotian Road to Economic Prosperity 
(REP) 

To:  The Esteemed Members of the African Descent Advisory Committee 
(ADAC): 

On behalf of the African Nova Scotian Road to Economic Prosperity (REP), we 
extend our sincere appreciation for the dedicated efforts and progress various 
levels of government have made to enhance the lives of Black Nova Scotians. 
These incremental steps lay important groundwork for the ongoing journey 
toward true equity and prosperity, and we wish to acknowledge the positive 
changes realized thus far. However, as we all know, meaningful and lasting 
transformation demands persistent commitment and bold action. 

With this in mind, we are writing to respectfully request an opportunity to 
present to the ADAC (minimum 45 mins).  

During this presentation, we would like to share the significant work REP has 
accomplished over our first five years, highlighting key achievements, 
milestones, and the lessons learned along the way. We are proud of the 
strides made through community-driven initiatives, economic development 
programs, and the forging of strong partnerships—each contributing to the 
foundation of a more vibrant and sustainable future for African Nova Scotian 
communities. 

Looking forward, we are eager to discuss our vision and strategic plan for the 
next phase—years 6 through 11. Our focus remains steadfast on advancing 
practical reparations, economic empowerment, and systemic change. We 
believe with the collective wisdom and support of the ADAC, these next steps 
will yield even greater impact for our communities. 
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In addition, we kindly request a letter of support from the ADAC, endorsing our 
efforts as we transition to become the African Nova Scotian Road to 
Economic Prosperity Secretariat. This endorsement would be invaluable as 
we mobilize resources, engage new partners, and fortify our work for the 
benefit of current and future generations. 

Your partnership and advocacy are crucial to the success of our mission. We 
look forward to the possibility of presenting to the committee, engaging in 
meaningful dialogue, and working together to champion the next chapter of 
the African Nova Scotian Road to Economic Prosperity. 

Thank you for considering our request. We await your positive response and 
remain committed to advancing the shared vision of equity, prosperity, and 
justice for all African Nova Scotians. 

 

With gratitude, 

Tamar Pryor Brown 

Director of Operations-ANS Road to Economic Prosperity 

On behalf of the African Nova Scotian Road to Economic Prosperity (REP) 

 


